

Dear School Community Household,

We are delighted to inform you of an exclusive opportunity available to you as a resident of Victoria. The Victorian Government is offering a Power Savings Bonus of \$250 to all households, and we at Shepparton Family and Financial Services (SFFS) are here to help you access this valuable benefit.

SFFS are a local not-for-profit organisation that provides emergency relief services to struggling Shepparton residents. We encourage you to visit our website at https://www.bffs.org.au/ for more information about the range of services we provide to the Shepparton community.

By partnering with us to apply for the Power Savings Bonus, you not only stand to receive the bonus directly into your bank account or by cheque, but you also contribute to supporting our ongoing efforts to assist community members facing hardship.

In recognition of our commitment to serving the community, the Victorian government has granted SFFS access to their Portal. This means that in addition to helping you secure the Power Savings Bonus, we can also ensure that you are getting the best possible deal with your current energy provider or explore alternative options available to you.

To apply for the Power Savings Bonus, we have simplified the process for your convenience. Simply email all pages of your most recent electricity bill to **sheppartoner@bffs.org.au** along with your **contact phone number**. It's a straightforward and hassle-free way to access this financial support.

Should you have any questions or require any assistance during the application process, our dedicated team at Shepparton Family and Financial Services is here to help.

By choosing SFFS as your partner in obtaining the Power Savings Bonus, you are not only benefiting yourself but also making a positive impact on the local community. We deeply appreciate your consideration and look forward to assisting you with this opportunity.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to both benefit yourself and support the Shepparton community.

Kind regards

Tracey Todd Emergency Relief Support worker

ttodd@bffs.org.au
Tel: 03 5831 7755
1 Naomi Street, Shepparton. 3630
www.bffs.org.au